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11 March 2020 
 
Dear Parents/Carers  
 
YEAR R EDUCATIONAL VISITOR – WEDNESDAY 18 MARCH 
 
As part of this half term’s work, we have invited a local farm in to visit the children. Longdown Mobile 
Farm will be visiting on the morning of Wednesday 18 March, and will bring a variety of farm animals such 
as ducks, pigs, goats and donkeys.  

The children will have the opportunity to meet and interact with the animals with their class, and ask 
questions about working with animals to an experienced farmer. They will be able to handle some of the 
smaller animals and learn exciting facts about each animal that they meet.  

The children will not need to wear any different clothing or bring alternative lunches on this day. However, 
they will need to ensure that they bring a waterproof coat with a hood, as we will be spending time outside 
with the animals whatever the weather.  

In order to allow your child to take part in this exciting opportunity, please sign the slip below and return 
it. Payment details will be included in a separate letter detailing the additional trip that is being offered 
later in the half term.  

We will not need any additional helpers on this day.  

We are all looking forward to a very exciting and enjoyable day.  

Yours sincerely 
 
 
 
 

Miss R Wigmore 
Year R Leader 
 
 
 ……………………………………………………………………….……………………………………………………………………………………. 
 

Year R visit from Longdown Mobile Farm   Please return by Friday 13 March  

I consent to my child joining in the visit from Longdown Mobile Farm 

  

Name of child:  …………………………………..        Class:  …………………………… 
 
 
Signed: …………………………..…………………...        Parent/Person with Parental Responsibility  
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